
Baldwin Planning Board Meeting Minutes 

 

10/13/2022 

 

• Attendance: Jo Pierce, Don Sharp, Tracy Grisez, and Mike Ustin. 

 

• Motion to approve minutes for the 9/29/22 meeting was made by Mike, seconded by Tracy, and 

approved by Don, Tracy, and Mike. 

 

• Jo asked if anyone has heard from Victoria and asked if anyone had her phone number or email 

address. No one had. 

 

• There was no Old or New Business. 

 

• CEO Report: Don Kent, said that he had inquiries about the possibility of two new solar projects. 

 

• Tracy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 pm. This was seconded by Mike and 

unanimously approved. 

 


